
TOWN OF HILL 

TOWN HALL USE POLICY 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen in their duty to manage all town property per State law shall 

have the sole discretion to authorize any and all use of the Town Hall/Jennie D. Blake 

School building during non-school hours. 

 

Use of the facility shall be limited to Town and School Boards and Committee’s and 

certain non-profit organizations and personal events for residents only at the discretion of 

the Board of Selectmen.  

 

Any fundraising organization other than a Town Committee who is granted permission to 

hold a function in the facility will be charged a fee as determined by the Board of 

Selectmen. 

 

Any person or organization that is providing a service to the community whether or not a 

fee is charged to the users of such service may be allowed to use the facility for a fee at 

the discretion of the Board of Selectmen. Such fee will be based on the level of benefit to 

the community. 

 

The Board of Selectmen reserves the right to make exceptions to this policy at their sole 

discretion. 
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